
 
 

 

Circular # 53:2018                                                                       20th June 2018 
 

All Affiliates/ Members 

(Please re-circulate) 
 

GENERAL SECRETARY VISITED MUMBAI  

& HELD DISCUSSION WITH DIFFERENT OFFICIALS 

 
In the course of the visit of General Secretary of AIRRBOF to Mumbai on 19th 

June, 2018 he held discussion with the following officials: 

 
NABARD – Discussion held with Mrs. Sarita Arora, Chief General Manager, IDD 

and Shri Niraj Verma, General Manager, IDD. General Secretary get appraised of 

the latest developments and exchanged views. He stressed on NABARD for 
taking up the issue of formulation of Pension Scheme and release of Pension at 

par with Public Sector Banks at the earliest.  

 
Dena Bank – Discussion took place with Shri H.K. Deo, General Manager, 

Priority Sector and RRBs on early release of promotion proposal of Dena Gujarat 

Gramin Bank. He also emphasised on release of Part – II of other allowances of 
the RRBs by Sponsor Bank. In view of the preoccupation of Shri Deo due to 

Board Meeting in the brief interaction Shri Deo assured appropriate action. 

 

Central Bank of India – In the absence of General Manager discussion took 
place with Shri Sundeep Gulati, Dy. General Manager. We insisted that Part – II 

of other allowances be released at the earliest. Shri Gulati assured that the 

other allowances shall be released shortly.  
 

 

 
With greetings, 

 

(S.K. Bhattacharjee) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


